
 

F-1 Visa Students Admission Deferral Policy 

 

Applicants or admitted students to De Anza College may request to 

defer their application up to one calendar year from their original 

application term (up to three deferral requests within one year). After 

this period, students still wishing to defer will be required to submit a 

new application and will be subject to the $75 application fee again.  

 

Note that this policy does not apply for conditionally admitted students. 

Students holding conditional admission may be deferred beyond one 

calendar year if necessary to complete their English language studies 

and receive full admission.  
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